CONTINENTAL CAN COMPANY, INC
100 EAST 422 STREET
NEwW York 17 N.Y. Lf‘;j

OFFICE OF @

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD

October 23, 1947

Mr. Amon Carter
P. O. Box 1056
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

I regret exceedingly that I
will not be able to attend the unveiling
of the Will Rogers Monument in Fort Worth
on November Lth.

I thank you, however, for
thinking of me in this regard.

Sincergly yours,

sir A

Carle C. Conway
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